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MANAGERS REPORT 
Happy Spring! Our year has been 
off to a good start with no signs 
of slowing down. 

So far this year, we’ve completed 
a large gas well and greenhouse 
emissions project. The site 
currently has 405 gas wells to capture methane, 
and they have drilled about 27 new wells for 
coverage. 

In April we cut, disked, and seeded the landfill 
for beautification and erosion control.  We are 
planning for new cell construction will kick off 
this summer. 

Once again, we were proud to support the 
Humble Rodeo and BBQ Cookoff. In addition to 
being a Title Sponsor, several WM employees 
serve on committees and volunteer during the 
three-day event.

MAKE EARTH MONTH EVERY MONTH: 
FIVE SIMPLE WAYS YOU CAN LIVE MORE 
SUSTAINABLY 

Earth Month takes place each year in April, and is 
a time to raise environmental awareness, invest in 
our planet, and commit to living more sustainably. 
Below are five simple ways you begin to live more 
sustainably:

1. Use reusable bags at the store

2. Change the lights in your home to LED bulbs

3. Eat lunch using reusable cutlery

4. Use a reusable water bottle or mug for drinks

5. Wash your laundry using cold water

KEEP CHILDREN SAFE AROUND COLLECTION 
TRUCKS 

We love to see our young fans smile and wave 
when we drive through the neighborhood and 
service your community. 

While our collection trucks may be fun to watch, 
they are not safe to play around. Please remind 
your children to watch our operations safely 
from your front yard or the sidewalk. 

Safety Tips 
Keep a Safe Distance: Collection trucks stop 
and back up frequently. Please teach kids not 
to follow trucks on their bikes, skateboards or 
skates. 
Watch Safely: Let kids know it’s okay to watch 
the truck from a safe distance and remind them 
not to play around or near carts. 
Stay Clear: If you have a little helper at home, 
please don’t let them try to help load trash or 
recycling into the truck. Please leave it to the 
collection team to keep your neighborhood 
clean. 
Stay Visible: If you can’t see the driver’s eyes, 
they most likely can’t see your children or pets.

STEVEN RAMIREZ
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Landfill Hours
Monday- Friday: 7 AM to 4 PM
Saturday: 7 AM to 2 PM
Sunday: Closed


